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24th October, 1935 
1944 – 1945 President - Rotarian S. H. Stanton 
Inner Wheel placed on record their appreciation of the help, consideration and 
kindness which the Rotary Club had shown since Inner Wheel was formed in 
1937. 
 

1945 - 1946 President - Rotarian R. Lloyd-Williams 

This year Past President Mrs. Burrell Davis of the Inner Wheel Club of Cannock 

was Chairman of Inner Wheel District No. 6. 

 

1976 – 1977 President – Rotarian Stanley J. Cartwright 

Congratulations were expressed to the Inner Wheel Club of Cannock which 

celebrated its 40th anniversary in April. Inner Wheel's President's Evening took 

the form of a dinner at the new Belfrey Hotel which was very much enjoyed by all 

the guests. 

 

1937 
The Inner Wheel Club of Cannock was formed. The inaugural meeting was held 
on April 1st, and their Charter was dated 24th April, 1937 (Charter No 120).  
 
There were 13 Founder members who met the first Tuesday in each month in 
Stanton’s Cafe. Their first meeting after the Charter took place on May 4th, 
exactly one year after the Rotary Club's Charter Night.  
 
Inner Wheel's first special speaker was in June when Mrs. G.A. Read, former 
Member of Parliament for the Cannock Division, addressed the Club. 
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